
Welcome St. John Eudes Parish 

It is a blessing to once again be able to welcome our visitors 
and parishioners onto our grounds and into our church building. 

In order to keep all safe, and to comply with the COVID-19 
directives of the Archdiocese of Los Angeles and local civic 
authorities, the following procedures and policies are in effect: 

• You must wear a face mask that covers your mouth and nose 
at all times while on parish grounds, in the church, or in other build­
ings. This requirement does not apply to children 2 years or younger or to 
any person with a disability that is not able to put on or take off a mask.

• Hands must be washed or sanitized before entering the 
church or other parish buildings.

• Please use only the proper doors to enter or exit the church or 
other parish buildings in order to maintain safe distancing requirements.

• No more than 100 persons may be admitted into the church at 
any one time.

• A social distance of at least 6 ft. from others must be main­
tained at all times except between those of the same household. 
Please observe any floor markings to help you maintain the proper distance.

• Once you are seated you must stay in your pew or seat and 
may not move around the church or congregate with others.

• Please do not touch devotional objects such as statues and 
paintings, although you are certainly welcome to meditate on them 
while maintaining the proper social distance.

• If you exhibit a fever, cough, or shortness of breath you are 
asked not to enter the church or be on parish grounds. You 
should stay home in safety or seek medical assistance if needed.

• You are always able to view our masses and services on-line 
through our website at www.sjeparish.net. Since Archbishop 
Gomez has dispensed the faithful from the obligation to attend Sunday 
mass, we are particularly concerned about those who are 65 years or older 
and also those with underlying medical conditions.

The current pandemic is difficult for us all, but we know that with your prayers, and the interces­
sion of St. Joseph and Our Blessed Mother, we will soon one day be able to come together again as 
a community to celebrate our Catholic faith fully in the many ways to which we are accustomed. 
Until that day comes, we thank you for your understanding and adherence to these measures, and 
ask God's blessings so that we may all stay safe & healthy. 


